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I am fully in support of this bill.  We need to keep up our historical properties,  they 

have taken a big hit during the covid epidemic and have not recovered since.   

 All of the historical societies are suffering from lack of funds. Once an historical 

property is gone it's gone forever, there is no getting it back.  


